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The Family Federation held an information stand in lovely summer weather in the main street of Oslo on 

Saturday.  

 

We handed out a lot of leaflets, especially about the Second Coming of the Messiah.  

 

Many wanted to know more, so we had a busy day.  

 

The first interested person approached us before we'd finished preparing the stand.  

 

We noticed that many Korean tourists passing by exclaimed "Oh, Moon Sun-myung!" when seeing his 

autobiography displayed on our book table.  

 

One Islamic scholar who held a talk at one of our peace conferences, was happy to see us once again.  


